

CORPORATE ADMINISTRATION



June 25, 2014

United Steelworkers 300-3920 Norland Avenue Burnaby, BC V5G 4K7

Dear Stephen Hunt:

Re: Westray Amendments

Thank you for your letter of June 16, 2014 in respect to Westray Amendments to Canada's Criminal Code as identified in your letter to Mayor and Council. I confirm that Council has passed the recommended resolution on May 20, 2014 in support of a campaign to urge the Attorney General and Labour Minister to ensure proactive steps are taken to enforce the Westray Law.

Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information.

Sincerely

Tina Penney

Acting Manager of Corporate Administration

SIT CL SL DL A